
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Please note that this is a follow-up letter regarding the gr. 10-12 physical periodic exams taking place 
on Saturdays. 
 
As school management we understand that due to the current situation, some students will face 
difficulties attending the exams physically in school.  As explained in the previous letter, due to the 
importance of the external exam preparation and curriculum challenges, the school has given you the 
option to sit for these exams physically in school.  At all times we will consider the safety and health 
of our students. 
 
Keeping in mind that students choosing not to sit for the physical exams might face challenges when 
sitting for external or final exams.  Also, all the weight of the term will be based then on only one final 
exam, as online examination cannot count towards your child’s final average. As always, the school 
will assist at all times to support any student to perform to their maxim ability. 
 
Please contact your AQC: Mr. Mohammed Kassem directly should you not be able to attend the 
exams physically.   
 
Regards 
School Administration  


